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PN# 5191 DRMS File M-2022-018 

06 June 2022 

Mr. Lucas West 

Environmental Specialist 

1313 Sherman Street Room 215 c/o 1001 East 62nd Avenue Room 215 

Denver, CO 80216 

VIA E-mail 

 

Subject:  M-2022-018 Request for Extension on Decision Date 

Dear Mr. West: 

As discussed, we are requesting an extension to the decision date for the South Hinsdale Gravel Pit for as 

much as 30 days, to 8 July 2022.  It is our intent and hope to provide all of the information which you 

requested and is due today much sooner, but to avoid needless additional correspondence we are asking 

for a full 30 days. 

As currently owed to the Division is: 

a. Responses to the 12 items of the adequacy review (including changes as suggested by the USFS on 

access, and dependent on research being done by the USFS starting on 2 June 2022 following our 

meeting regarding road status and access). 

b. Reponses to the 16 objections, which apparently totals about 100 separate issues (though with 

overlap duplication) received by the Division by 30 May 2022. 

c. Responses to the CPW and History Colorado reviews. 

With your concurrence, we will submit all of these (including any which may be non-jurisdictional for the 

Division) in a single report, to reduce the work on duplicate and overlapping issues. We will file and 

provide copies of this response to the County Clerk and to the County Commissioners through the County 

Administrator.  We have been notified that we are prohibited from direct contact with the County 

Commissioners, Planning Commission members, and Road Department. 

We have received no further information from Hinsdale County since the initial application and fee were 

received. We were told by the County Administrator that the County Attorney is reviewing the application 

and the County would contact us when this is done. We are unsure as to why this is being done, but are 

hopeful that this extension will also help. 

Thank you for your rapid response to the comments and other matters. If you need any additional 

information from WASTELINE, please let us know.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Nathan A. Barton, CE, PE, DEE Environmental and Permitting Compliance Engineer 


